
FINANCIAL FRONT

Fort Financial is constantly 
evaluating our products and 
services to make sure we provide 
you with an exceptional banking 
experience. In the coming months 
we will introduce a new online and 
mobile banking platform.

We know that maintaining access 
to your accounts is important. This 
new platform will feature some of 
the functions you’ve come to expect, 
such as remote check deposits, 
Picture Pay and person-to-person 
payments. It will also introduce 
some new features that we think 

you’ll enjoy, including expanded 
alerts and debit and credit card 
controls.

We are confident this new platform 
will allow us to continue to respond 
to our members’ ever-changing 
technology needs and provide 
you with convenient, easy-to-use 
electronic banking solutions.

 Watch for more details in your 
mailbox and inbox later this summer 
on the new online and mobile 
banking platform and steps to 
prepare for its launch.

•	 View account balances
•	 Deposit checks
•	 Review recent transactions
•	 Search for transaction history
•	 Pay bills
•	 Transfer funds to any account
•	 Pay friends and family
•	 Open a new account
•	 Apply for a loan
•	 Set up account alerts
•	 Activate debit and credit card 

controls
•	 Aggregate accounts from any 

financial institution
•	 Set and monitor savings goals

COMING IN 2021: 
New online and mobile banking

LOOKING AHEAD
Enjoy these features in the 
new online and mobile banking 
platform:
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SUMMERTIME SKIP-A-PAY

Want to make some home 
improvements? Take a vacation? 
Consolidate your debt? Why not 
simplify it? Why not fortify it?

We’ve got great rates and quick 

approvals for the money you need.

Apply for your home equity loan or 
line of credit at fortfinancial.org, 
stop by your local branch or contact 
us at 260.432.1561.

INDEPENDENCE DAY

The credit union will be closed 
Monday, July 5, 2021 in 
observance of Independence Day. 
For your convenience, the Fort 
Wayne Meijer in-store branches will 
be open from 11 a.m. to 3 p.m. on 
July 4th and 5th.

LABOR DAY

The credit union will be closed 
Monday, September 6, 2021 in 
observance of Labor Day. For your 
convenience, the Fort Wayne Meijer 
in-store branches will be open from  
11 a.m. to 3 p.m. on Labor Day. 

USE YOUR HOME’S EQUITY TO GET THE FUNDS YOU 
NEED.

HOLIDAY HOURS

260.432.1561
FORTFINANCIAL.ORG

*$5,000 minimum. Subject to credit approval. Contact us for home equity information, including rates, fees 
and other costs.

Fort Financial Credit Union  is a part 
of the CO-OP Shared Branch Network. 
Members  have access to more than  
5,000 locations Nationwide.

*Some restrictions apply. Skip-A-Pay is good for one 
month’s payment per loan. Service fee is $35 per loan. 
Excludes credit cards, real estate loans, loans less 
than six months old and any past-due loans. SureFire 
auto loans are eligible for 1 Skip-A-Pay each calendar 
year. Valid June-July 2021.

Ask us how to skip your loan payment 
in July and spend the money elsewhere!


